
 

 

 

After over 2 decades of 
campaigning, we are thrilled to 

announce that Amasango is on its 
way to having a brand new site! 

  



 

  

 

After a very long and continuing legal battle with the Department of Education, 
work has finally started on the new site for Amasango School. The ground has 
been levelled, and utilities are being laid. Initially, the school will be moved into 
temporary buildings (some of which are coming from the current site) before 
permanent structures are put in place. The school are still pushing to ensure 
that the permanent structures are fit for purpose and will meet the needs of the 
growing school. 

 

Other news from Amasango 



 

In September, Dr Girlie Shadaya visited the UK. She visited several schools, 
churches and places of interest in order to update and raise awareness of the 
work Amasango continues to do with children who are severely marginalised. 
She spent time in Coventry learning about the significance of Amasango being 
an International Cross of Nails school 
(https://www.coventrycathedral.org.uk/reconciliation/icon-schools) as well as 
joining in a fundraising quiz at St Andrews in South Harrow. Networking and 
fundraising are the core aims of the visit each year - do let us know if you would 
like a visit next time. 

  



 

 

Grade 7 celebrated the end of the school year and their graduation from Amasango. 
The class will now progress onto high school, college, apprenticeships or 

employment. We wish them all the very best, and, as past pupils of Amasango, will 
continue to receive our financial support in the form of food parcels, educational 

supplies and uniforms.  

  



 

St Andrews College in Grahamstown have recently donated football kit and 
equipment to Amasango - this will boost the team's morale. Sport is an important 

element of the education of learners at Amasango, teaching valuable team skills and 
preparing them for success and failure. 

 

  

 

As always, without your continued generosity, we would be unable to 
support the pupils and staff of Amasango - the cost of living has 
increased across the world and, as such, we are working hard to 
ensure that we maintain the levels of food, uniform and past pupil 
support. We are thankful for the work of the staff at Amasango for 
sourcing the food and uniform in the most economical ways and for 
their tireless work in organising and distributing it to the pupils and their 
families.  
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to keeping you up to 
date with the new school site and other news later in the year.  
 
For more information please visit www.amasango.org.uk  

 


